
As of 2014, the Michigan Fish Advisory has been replaced by the 
new, regional Michigan Department of Community Health

Eat Safe Fish Guides.

Click here to view the guides or call MDCH at 1-800-648-6942 to have 
the booklet for your region mailed to you.

http://www.michigan.gov/mdch/0,4612,7-132-54783_54784_54785_58671-296074--,00.html

